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17th July 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you and your family are staying well and staying safe during this very difficult time we are 

experiencing as a Global Community. 

All staff at Corpus Christi have been at school all week preparing for Remote Learning 2.0!  

By the end of the week you will receive another email from your home group teachers who will further 

outline and provide additional information regarding how Remote Learning will operate within your child’s 

level at Corpus Christi. 

Please keep an eye out for emails or notifications that you may receive. 

Once again, it is very important to be aware that you can only do what is possible in your family situation in 

relation to Home Learning. Please do not be stressed if you do not complete some tasks as every family is in 

a different situation at home. We ask that each child does their best at all times and our teachers will do their 

best to work with and support your child. 

A requirement by Department of Education (DET) and Catholic Education Melbourne (CEM) is that 

we record attendance of children during Remote Learning so please ensure you adhere to the 

requirements and processes as outlined by your child’s teacher during their time at home this term. 

We would also like to remind you that it is important that all families follow online safety protocols as 

indicated on your child’s student desktop while children learn remotely. Please refer to information and 

revisit the content together with your child. 

Teachers will be doing their best to stay in regular contact with all students in their home groups and we will 

be using all of our staff members to ensure ongoing contact throughout this time. 

It is important to be aware that teachers are required to support in managing and supervising children who 

need to be onsite, whilst also conducting Remote Learning. Therefore, there may be times when a response 

from your home group teacher may be delayed – but be assured that they will get back to you as soon as 

possible.  

Please feel free to contact us at school if you are having any difficulties that we can help with. These are 

difficult times and families are under stress in all sorts of ways. This is a time when our community needs to 

keep an eye out for every person so we can look after each other. These are very challenging times for all of 

us – but together we can do the best for your children 
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I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge and thank our all our wonderful staff – Teachers, 

Learning Support Officers, Administration staff and Leadership Team members for the way they worked 

collaboratively and positively whilst preparing for this second round of Remote Learning.  Special thanks to 

Mrs Anne Walton and Mrs Judie Baird for their amazing support in ensuring families were once again 

equipped with the necessary devices and internet access in order to effectively access remote learning.  

We are truly blessed to have such a dedicated and caring staff!! This week was another great example of all 

staff working together for the benefit of everyone in the Corpus Christi School Community. 

Be assured we will continue to do all we can to support every child and every family in our school. 

 

I pray that our God will be with all of you throughout these trying times. 

 

At this time    

Lord Jesus Christ, 
you taught us to love our neighbour, 
and to care for those in need 
as if we were caring for you. 
At this time of pandemic,  
Protect us, and be with us  
Move us to reach out in love 
to our neighbours near and far. 
Let us foster respect and solidarity with others. 
Let us remain calm. 
Let us take advantage of living together as a family. 
Let us attend to moments of prayer,  
Knowing you are with us.  
You are our strength and hope.  

Amen. 

 

 

 

Stay well and stay safe! 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Linda Roynic 

Principal 

 
 


